
From: Hawaii Science Teachers Association (HaSTA) HaSTA@wildapricot.org
Subject: Opportunity for Ship-to-Shore interaction with scientists working in Papahānaumokuākea aboard the Ocean Exploration

Trust's E/V Nautilus
Date: September 9, 2018 at 11:03 AM

To: James L. Redmond jredmond@hawaii.edu

Dear James L. Redmond,
Aloha Teachers,

Here is a great opportunity for your students:

From September 13 - October 1, 2018, scientists will explore the deep seamounts and ridges of
Papahānaumokuākea aboard the Ocean Exploration Trust's E/V Nautilus. The Nautilus is equipped for live,
real-time video streaming, and members of the public are encouraged to tune in during the expedition to
watch as discoveries unfold at  http://nautiluslive.org. 

If you are interested in hosting a live Ship-to-Shore interaction between scientists aboard the ship and
your class(es), please see the attached flyer and fill out this Ship-to-Shore interaction request form.  

All the best,

Marcie

Marcie Grabowski

Outreach Specialist

School of Ocean and Earth Science and Technology (SOEST)

University of Hawaii - Manoa

2525 Correa Road, HIG 135

Honolulu, HI 96822

808.956.3151

Live Interaction Overview.pdf
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